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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Marinduque Provincial Statistics Office (PSO) is 

making great strides in extending PhilSys Step 2 Registration throughout the province. By 

collaborating with Local Government Units (LGU) and private institutions and implementing 

various saturation drives, such as "PhilSys on Wheels" and mobile registrations, a total of 

190,135 registrants from the six (6) municipalities in the province have successfully been 

included in the Philippine Identification System. This achievement marks an 88 percent 

accomplishment of the provincial target as of December 31, 2023. 

In addition to PhilSys registration services, continuous distribution of ePhilIDs is also being 

carried out, accompanied by public information campaigns highlighting the importance and 

advantages of being PhilSys-registered. As of December 31, 2023, 150,503 ePhilIDs have 

been issued in the province of Marinduque. 

These initiatives and concerted efforts clearly show the agency’s unwavering commitment to 

deliver a secure and universally-accepted identification system for all, providing the public 

with easier access to various government services through National ID System. 

PhilSys Registration Team conducts ePhilID 

distribution and information dissemination 

campaign in Barangay Tugos, Boac, Marinduque

 
 

PhilSys Registration Team conducts Step 2 

Registration of DSWD Beneficiaries at Marinduque 

Convention Center in Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, 

Marinduque.

 



As PhilSys continues to expand its implementation, PSA-Marinduque encourages the 

remaining unregistered individuals to take advantage of these various saturation drives to 

avail PhilSys services. 

Pursuant to Sec 19 of Republic Act RA No. 10173, known as the “Data Privacy Act of 2012”, 

all information that will be gathered will be treated with utmost confidentiality.  

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please reach us via email at 

marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via our landline              

numbers: (042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024. 
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